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Premier	Mathabatha	takes	pride	in	Miss	South	Africa	2022,	Ndavi	Nokeri's	victory		
	
Premier	of	Limpopo,	Mr	Chupu	Stanley	Mathabatha	has	sent	a	message	of	
congratulations	to	the	newly	crowned	Miss	South	Africa	2022,	Ndavi	Nokeri.	He	said	
that	he	takes	pride	in	her	victory,	that	it	has	shown	that	with	determination	one	can	
ascend	greater	heights.		
	
"Ndavi	Nokeri's	win	continues	to	put	a	spotlight	on	Limpopo	Province.	It	has	
become	common	occurrence	that	we	shall	carry	on		to	produce	winners.	Only	three	
years	ago	we	joined	in	celebrating	Shudufhadzo	Musiḓa	as	she	was	crowned	Miss	SA	
2020.	She	has	barely	moved	from	the	limelight	and	we	now	celebrate	another	win	
by	Ndavi,"	said	Premier	Mathabatha.		
	
Premier	Mathabatha	further	said:	"Ndavi's	win		is	a	challenge	to	us	as	Provincial	
Government	to	create	systematic	ways,	foundation	for	budding	young	talent;	to	
create	an	environment	wherein	the	youth	will	be	free	to	explore	various	ways	of	
affirming	their	place	in	society.		
	
"We	have	seen	artists	from	Limpopo	making	it	across	the	country	and	the	world.	We	
believe	Nokeri's	star	will	continue	to	shine	bright	as	she	reigns	in	this	year."	
	
Nokeri	is	from	Gavaza	Village,	in	the	Greater	Tzaneen	Municipality.		
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